
Mr. Stonewall

dstonewall@wcv.k12.ia.us
515.833.2331

November 22, 2024

11/25 – 1:30 
Dismissal (Prof. 
Development)

11/25 – Bball vs. 
ACGC (Boys 
home)

11/27 - 11/29:

Thanksgiving 
Break

12/2 – Bball vs. 
Panorama (Girls 
home) 

We had a wonderful Veterans day 
program. Our choir did an amazing 
job with their performance and Ben 
Quanbeck had a great message!

Here is the link to the video that our 
WCVMS students made:

Veterans Day 2024

mailto:dstonewall@wcv.k12.ia.us
https://youtu.be/YK3MphuE6YE


The 7th grade has been reading The Giver, 
and we did our own simulation of The 

Ceremony of 12 where I assigned each 
student their own assignment/job in our 

community/classroom. After the 
assignments were given, the students were 

given the opportunity to reflect on their 
assignments and fill out an application for a 
new job if they felt like they were wrongfully 

assigned. It was a great way for the 
students to connect with the novel. Here is a 
slideshow of the 7th grade students and the 

assignments that they were given: 
https://youtu.be/H0cl1eOBY0I. ~Mrs. Kuhns 

If you are interested in going on the 
Washington DC Trip in June 2025, the 
deadline to register has been moved up 
to January 1st, 2025. This date applies 
to students as well as adults that are 
wanting to go on the trip as well. In 
order to continue to be able to offer this 
opportunity, it is important to have 
enough participation and as of right 
now, there are many spots still 
available. There are still several 
fundraising opportunities available for 
anyone that wants to participate in 
them, but it is not required. Please let 
me know if you have any questions, 
please reach out to Ms. Coston:
bcoston@wcv.k12.ia.us  

Washington D.C. Trip 
Summer 2025

https://youtu.be/H0cl1eOBY0I
mailto:bcoston@wcv.k12.ia.us


We will be sending out 2nd quarter 
midterm grades (D & Fs) the week of 

December 2nd. 

Have a great weekend!

Monday, November 25th 
is a 1:30 dismissal.


